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20th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Autumn Activities Reception to Year 4 
 
On Tuesday 31st October 2023 Reception to Year 4 children will enjoy an afternoon of Autumn 
games and activities in school. 
 
Children can come dressed in their favourite costume or wear non-uniform on the day. 
 
We will have juice and a snack together on the afternoon. There will be opportunities for the 
children to win prizes during the games on the day. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
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